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For more information on any aspect of the new Gorbals Health and Care Centre, to request 
this newsletter in an alternative format or to unsubscribe from this mailing list please contact 
Lisa Martin, Community Engagement Officer at: Lisa.Martin@ggc.scot.nhs.uk or call 0141 427 
8269.  Thank you. 

 

 

Countdown to opening of the 

New Gorbals Health and Care Centre 

Plans are underway for the transfer of services from the current 

Health Centre, Twomax Building and Southbank Centre.  Our next 

newsletter, due out in November 2018 will provide  all the essential         

information that patients, service users and the public will need to       

access the new health and care centre, scheduled to open in early 

December 2018. 
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Our Travel Plan: 

Our Travel Plan describes how we will    
support alternative and active travel to and 
from the centre for visitors and crucially, for 
staff.  The centre has on-site electric car           
charging points, secure cycle parking and 
an on-site electric bike for use by staff for 
visits and appointments.  The Travel Plan 
also describes how we will manage the   
seventy five parking spaces, including six   
disabled spaces, allocated as part of the  
planning application for the centre.  

Full details of our travel and parking               
arrangements will be set out in the           
November newsletter. 

Local Engagement Sessions: 

Over the coming months we will be visiting 
local community councils, residents          
associations and other groups to discuss the 
opening of the new centre.  We will also be 
hosting drop in sessions in the local area.  
Members of the project team will be on hand 
to provide information about the services 
moving in to the centre and to answer any 
questions. 

For more information and dates of local 
meetings please contact Lisa Martin using 
the details at the bottom of the front page. 

 

Engaging With Staff, Partners and the Local Community 


